3rd August, 1949,
Dear Sir,

I duly recelved your letter of the 18th
ultimo respecting the Kotorship "NORSTRAUM",
the contents of which were referred to the
Soclety's Glasgow Llialson 0ffice.

. With regard thereto, I have to say that as
the fee stated to have been already collected from
the Owners by lir, Andersen consliderably exceeds
the scale fee, 1t is considered you should discuss
with the Owners the question of the present charges
and arrange to obtain, as a minimum, the Owners'
agreement to a fee of Kr, 100 plus expenses.

If 1t is possible to gain the Owners' agreement
to the payment of & higher fee of say Kr., 300 plus
expenses, efforts should be made accordingly, having
regard to the fact that ne M}&wﬁiun %
stated to have been pald to krs /nder
received by the British ﬁorgmruhAam.
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